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First name: James

Last name: Brown

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: My experience has been solely with motorized use in the winter and have special memories from

time spent on the mesa. I would love to be able to continue enjoying the area.

 

I support a balanced approach to wildlife, wilderness conservation and trail use for our enjoyment.

 

I understand that there are many factors to consider in the GMUG forest plan. Best of luck!


